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Sharon High School: Notice of Potential After-Hours Work 

Notice Date: June 17, 2021 
 
Sharon High School Community: 
 
The Sharon High School project will be placing concrete slabs on grade this summer.  These 
slabs require cutting of concrete control joints as soon as the concrete is properly cured.  
This can be an unpredictable timeframe and may require after hours construction.  
 
The work utilizes a small localized crew but will require a concrete saw and supplemental 
lighting.  This process will take place approximately 7 times over the coming months.  The 
first such placement will occur today 6/17/21 & we will continue to update the community 
of this potential after hours work within our 4 week look ahead schedule. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation & support throughout this project. 
 
For the latest on Sharon High School construction please visit the project’s website at 
https://www.shsbuilding.com/ 
 
Best Regards, 

Matthew Gulino 
Matthew Gulino 
Associate | Owner’s Project Manager 
PMA Consultants 
mgulino@pmaconsultants.com 
 
 
 

https://www.shsbuilding.com/
mailto:mgulino@pmaconsultants.com

